
To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, local 

schools and children have been busy designing a 

stamp featuring their interpretation of 

Her Royal Highness.  

You are invited to see your child’s artwork on display 

at the library as part of our ‘Gallery of Stamps’ 

starting week beginning the 30th May.

You are also invited to our Tea Party on Saturday 4th

June to view our Hat Parade, our Jubilee Bake Off 

and our Scarecrow Festival competitions as well as 

purchase a cup of tea or coffee and a piece of cake.

All friends and family are welcome to come along and 

see first hand, the hard work and efforts of our local 

school children. 

Wellingborough Library
Invites you to attend…

A Gallery of Stamps.


